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G5/4846/1C/2013 Transport Commissionerate, Kerala
20 floor, Trans Towers, Vazthuthacaud, Thiruvananthapuram-14
| 0471-2333337/2333317 FAX 0471-2333314)
{e-mail- fcoffice@keralamvd.gov.in]
Doted-29/6/2013.

From
The Transport Commissioner
Thiruvananthapuram.

To ' -
All Regional Transport Officers
All Joint Regional Transport Officers.
Sir
Sub- Mvs Dept-'Operation ABC'- iregularities detected- instruction issued-Reg.
Ref- Government letter No. 14599/C3/2012/Trans dated 22/6/2013.
it has come to the notice that after driving 1e51: connected
application and records are usually kept by the Motor Vehicle Inspectors in all
offices are not handed over to the officials of Regional Transport Offices for
further process. In view of the above irregularity as per Government letter cited,
have directed to discontinue the practice of keeping the files of driving test
under the custody of Motor Vehicle Inspector for a long period without handing
over the same to the officials in the RT Office. All Regional Transport Officers/
Joint Regional Transport Officers are directed to strictly adhere the Government
instructions as mentioned above without fail. Any laxity in the matter will be
viewed seriously and appropriate penal action will be initiated against the
defaulted officiais.

Yours faithfully
Sd/-
Senior Administrative Officer
For Transport Commissioner
Approved for issue
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